
A Message From Jenny P.,  2020 Convention Chair
                          Summertime in the Ozarks Statement

                                             re: Corona virus

    Life has given us yet another reason to value our slogan, “One 
Day at a Time.”

      Summertime in the Ozarks is scheduled to begin in August, on 
the 21st. That’s more than 4 months and 3 weeks into the future. 
There is no way to tell how long the current situation will be of 
concern. It may be worse,  it may be better, or no longer an issue. 
The Summertime Committee will continue to plan for the best 
convention ever - #9. We will adjust our committee meeting 
schedule as needed, and follow prudent guidance to 
protect ALL the Fellowship. 

        If the remote possibility of a cancellation becomes necessary, 
Summertime in the Ozarks will return your registration fee ( or 
hold it over for the next year, at your request).

 So, we plan with the best information we have at the time, turn it 
over to our Higher Power, and go on with living One Day at a Time 
to the best of our ability. Thank God for our Program!

Yours in Service,

Jenny P., Chair of Summertime in the Ozarks 2020 


